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Public Hearing 
Stewart County Commission 

Where: Stewart County Courtroom at 1764 Broad Street, Lumpkin, Georgia 31815. 

When:  March 2, 2019 at 10:00 AM   

In December 2018, the Board of Commissioners voted to accept property from the Stewart County 

Board of Education, pending the execution of an Intergovernmental Agreement between the County 

and the Board of Education.  A hearing has been scheduled on March 2, 2019 at 10:00 AM to allow for 

public comment on the proposed intergovernmental agreement.   

Public comment will be limited to 3 minutes per person.  Members of the public who wish to speak at 

the hearing must submit a written request to the office of the Office of the Commission no later than 

March 1, 2019.  Any requests not received by the close of business on March 1 will not be entertained. 

Written requests may be submitted in one of the following ways: 

by email to the Deputy County Clerk at mrushin@stewartcountyga.gov;  

by U.S. mail to Stewart County Commission, P.O. Box 157, Lumpkin, GA 31815; or  

in person at the Office of the Commission on the 2nd Floor of the Stewart County Courthouse at 

1764 Broad Street, Lumpkin, Georgia 31815.  

For more information, call 229/838-6769. 


